To whom it may concern,

| am a very concerned parent, aunt, friend and, most of all, a concerned citizen. This isn’t about whether
anyone is pro-vax or anti-vax. It’s about our RIGHT to choose what sort of medical intervention is right
for us and our children.

As you know, we are a democracy, aren’t we? If this legislation is allowed to pass, | am sorry to say that
we are no longer that. This legislation DICTATES medical intervention that isn’t right for everyone, and
that’s not what this country was built on. This country was built on freedom of choice.

No one child is the same, we are all uniquely different, right down to our DNA. It is up to the parents
and their child’s medical professionals to decide what is right for that specific child. With all due respect,
my child’s health is not the responsibility of a government official that has never met my child, or even
heard of my child.

If the goal of this legislation is to protect the masses, mandating vaccines is not the way to go about it.
Vaccines have a place in our health care system. However, when toxic ingredients are concealed from
the public eye, and vaccine manufacturers are not liable for any vaccine-related injury or death
associated with the administration of a vaccine, we have found ourselves in a monopolistic tyrannical
system where, we the people, no longer have a voice nor our rights.

If you wish to lobby for something to protect the masses. Lobby for vaccine manufacturers to remove all
toxic ingredients, AND to make titer tests a common place procedure following immunization to ensure
that these vaccines are, in fact, providing immunity.

Please vote NO on HB3063

Thank you so much for taking time to read this, and for serving our community.

Sincerely,
Candice W.



